  
March 27, 2017
Dear 1st Grade Parents: 


Mark your calendars! The First Grade PTA Program, Lemonade!, will be held after the 6:00 p.m. meeting in the cafeteria on Tuesday, May 2, 2017.  All of our first graders will prepare for this fun program. I hope your child can participate in our evening performance!  Please return the attached slip to let me know if we can expect your child in the evening. Please have your child report to his/her classroom at 5:45 p.m.  
If your child is interested in playing a part in our program, be sure to return the attached slip promptly. We will be selecting these parts next week and sending home a parent permission note and script in April. These parts require a costume provided by the parent. 

Students not selected for a speaking part will sing and move in the chorus and are asked to wear a bright yellow t-shirt and jeans. The lyrics can be found at my weebly website under “PTA Programs.”
Please fill out the bottom portion of this form and return to Mrs. McChesney by Wednesday, April 5. We hope to see you all at the program!
Sincerely,
Mrs. McChesney

emcche@neisd.net

website: http://mrstaguiam.weebly.com/
^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^
Please detach and return
_____ Yes, my child will participate in the May 2nd evening PTA program.

_____ No, my child will be unable to participate in the evening program, but will participate in the 
performances for the school.
_____ I would like to help with decorations for the PTA program.
_______________________
   _______________    ​​​​______________________
Parent name


    
   Daytime Phone
         E-mail address
_______________________    _________________________

Child’s Name

      
             Homeroom teacher
